Alexander, Jacquelyne

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

Charles Hamilton

Thursday, August 07, 2014 12:57 PM
Alexander, Jacquelyne

Fwd: LAFCO RR Corridor Staff Report
LAFCORRCorrReport080714.pdf; ATTO0001.htm

From: "Anna C. Palmer"

To: "Charles Hamilton"

Subject: Re: LAFCO RR Corridor Staff Report

Charles and Paul,

Thank you both for speaking with me today regarding LAFCO File 13-8. Union Pacific (UP)
had forwarded correspondence opposing this annexation, because we initially did not know what
effect the proposed annexation had on UP property. In my discussions with both of you, you
each confirmed that 1. UP does not receive water service from the Water District for any
facilities within the annexation area; and 2. approval of the proposed annexation would not cause
fees or charges to be assessed against UP or UP property within the annexation area.

If my understanding of our discussions is correct, you are both authorized to reflect in your files
that UP has rescinded its previous correspondence opposing the annexation.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely yours,

Anna C. Palmer

Advanced Certified Paralegal
Union Pacific Railroad Company
1400 Douglas STOP 1580

Omaha, NE 68179
Phone:

From: Charles Hamilton

To:

Date: 08/07/2014 11:38 AM
Subject: LAFCO RR Corridor Staft Report




